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Statement from Northern Health’s Board Chair– NH 
President & CEO to retire this year 
 
 
Cathy Ulrich, President & CEO informed the Northern Health Board of Directors that 
she is planning to step down into retirement over the course of this year. The Board 
will begin the process of searching for a new President & CEO at the February 12/13 
Board meeting. 
 
Cathy has committed to the Board that she will remain in the role until such time as 
the Board has successfully recruited to the position. She has also committed to 
support a transition process once the new President & CEO has been selected and 
begun in the role. 
 
We would like to thank Cathy for her leadership over the years that she has served 
the Province as President & CEO of Northern Health. Northern Health has benefited 
from Cathy’s commitment to the health and wellbeing of the people and the 
communities across the North. We look forward to our continued work together for 
the remaining time she is with Northern Health. 
 
Please join me in thanking Cathy for her many years of service. Once the process to 
hire a new President & CEO is complete Cathy will be available to reflect on her 
years of service. 
 
 
Colleen V. Nyce 
Chair, Northern Health Board of Directors 
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